Drop Off

When arriving for class, all students and parents must line up on the right side of the front of the building (if facing the building) while keeping 2 metres/6ft between each other. The studio doors will open 15 minutes before the first class begins. We will be letting students in one at a time, and parents will not be permitted to enter the building. A Staff member will be at the door wearing a mask and will spray each students hands with hand sanitizer.

Once the student has entered the building they will drop off their belongings in the coat closet. The only items they will be permitted to bring into the studio will be their snack(s), a water bottle, and any dance shoes needed. A Staff member will direct the student to their designated "square."

Pick Up

Students will be let out of the building one by one. If a parent is not there to pick them up, we will bring them back inside and try again after the remainder of the students have been let out.

Covid 19 Screening

Each day that your child attends class you will need to email the screening form before class begins. Please note if we do not receive this email we will not be able to allow your dancer to enter the building.

Studio Sanitation

We have increased the frequency of sanitation at the studio. All surfaces, door handles, and light switches will be sanitized before and after each class. The floors will be mopped at the end of each day and the bathroom will be sanitized every hour. Ballet barres will be sanitized after each use.

Masks

Face coverings and masks are mandatory for students 2 years old +. Students will need to wear a mask while entering and exiting the building however will be able to take it off for classes. In following the guidance of the Eastern Ontario Health Unit, masks are also mandatory when 2 metres/6ft are not possible. We have measured out the studio space so that each student is 2metres/6ft away from other participants at all times.

Teachers will be wearing masks while letting students in and out of the building, and anytime it is necessary that they be closer to a student than 2 metres/6ft. We have measured out spaces for the teacher to keep their distance while instructing their classes.

You do not need to wear a mask if you are unable due to a medical condition

Suggestions

*Sweat towels are great for students to wipe away any sweat which can decrease the chances of the sweat droplets.

*Clean out your dance bag! We suggest everyone cleans out their dance bag and only brings items that are necessary for class.

Please note the door will be locked for the duration of the class.

All of these procedures and protocols are subject to change